
Town hall to address homeless
problem
Tahoe Regional Young Professionals is hosting a town hall
about homelessness.

It will be Aug. 30, 6-7:30pm at Tahoe Beach Retreat in South
Lake Tahoe.

There will be a panel of experts addressing local homelessness
issues, including the impact of services for the homeless like
Lake Tahoe Warm Room, causes of homelessness including the
housing crisis, and public safety concerns.

The public will be able to ask questions.
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